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Press release 

 

The following is an update regarding licensees: 

On 14 July 2023, the CE of the GRA sent a letter to the Racing Executive which was received at 14.48. 

  

The contents of the letter from the CE of the GRA advised that, the GRA Board has taken the decision to 
suspend the Personal Management License of Trainer and Owner Mr Vincent Allet with immediate effect. 

  

As a consequence of the decision of the GRA Board, Mr Allet can no longer hold a license to train and own 
horses. 

  

Accordingly, all runners under the ownership and training of Mr Allet are hereby scratched from Race Meeting 
17, which was scheduled to be run on 15 July 2023. 

 

Deanthan Moodley 

Racing Executive Officer 

 

Friday 14 July 2023 
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